
 

 

 

Northern Chesapeake Bay 

Benefit Poker Run 
 

Dear Friends and Boaters, 

 

We would like to invite you to participate in the 2016 Northern Chesapeake Bay Benefit 

Poker Run on Friday June 17th and Saturday June 18th. We will have $15,000 in cash 

and prizes (based on 60 boats). 

 

The event begins on Friday with Registration and Reception at Lee's Landing Dock Bar. 

Saturday includes more boat registration, captains meeting, luncheon, dinner and card 

drawing. Overnight docking is available with reservations. For more information please 

visit www.ryanshopeorg.com or on Facebook at Northern Chesapeake Bay Poker Run. 

 

Our stops will be in the northern end of the bay with lunch at Waterman's and back to 

Port Deposit. Lee's Landing Dock Bar will be hosting our buffet dinner and card drawing. 

Last year they did a GREAT job! It will be outdoor dining weather permitting at their 

great new restaurant. 

 

Proceeds will benefit Ryan's Hope, Fighting Childhood Brain Cancer. Ryan’s Hope is a 

non-profit 501C-3, charitable foundation dedicated to conquering childhood cancer and 

enhancing the lives of pediatric cancer patients and their families affected by Diffuse 

Intrinsic Pontine Glioma (*DPIG). All of the money will be used for direct event costs 

and the remainder will be divided to support the charity. There are no corporate or 

administration fees being charged. You can view what your TAX-DEDUCTIBLE 

donations will go towards at www.ryanshopeorg.com and all entry fees are to be paid 

directly to Ryan's Hope. 

 

Ryan’s Hope will also send a donation to help honor our local veterans too!! The group is 

Salute to Cecil County Veterans and they are putting on the July 4th Celebration at the 

North East Town Park on July 3rd. There are daytime activities and ceremonies followed 

by the spectacular fireworks display. For more information please visit www.stoccv.org. 

 

We look forward to having you join us for the fun, supporting great charities and luck of 

the draw!!! Please spread the word even if you can’t join us at the event we have 

sponsorship opportunities available as well.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Joe Fairchild, Terry Swift and Rebecca Arnold 

Jack & Diane Conrad 

http://www.ryanshopeorg.com/
http://www.ryanshopeorg.com/

